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With reference to your request received on 25 October reference CA37, please find 

the response provided below.  

 

Question 1:  Please reveal to me the following information. How much did the 
Combined Authority pay for the  
  

 
 

Answer: The production of this report was not the subject of a separate order or fee 
though was part of the overall programme management service that Arup are 
providing on the CAM project.  

 
Question 2: And the full version of the technical report? 

Answer.  A fuller version of the Arup reported has been published as part of the GCP 
assembly papers of 15th November. This did not incur a separate fee and was 
included as part of the overall programme.  Link here:  
http://scambs.moderngov.co.uk/documents/b50006393/Agenda%20Supplement%20
Cambourne%20to%20Cambridge%20Better%20Public%20Transport%20Project%2
0Appendix%202%20Thursday%2015-N.pdf?T=9 

http://scambs.moderngov.co.uk/documents/b50006393/Agenda%20Supplement%20Cambourne%20to%20Cambridge%20Better%20Public%20Transport%20Project%20Appendix%202%20Thursday%2015-N.pdf?T=9
http://scambs.moderngov.co.uk/documents/b50006393/Agenda%20Supplement%20Cambourne%20to%20Cambridge%20Better%20Public%20Transport%20Project%20Appendix%202%20Thursday%2015-N.pdf?T=9
http://scambs.moderngov.co.uk/documents/b50006393/Agenda%20Supplement%20Cambourne%20to%20Cambridge%20Better%20Public%20Transport%20Project%20Appendix%202%20Thursday%2015-N.pdf?T=9
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I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have 

received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a 

review, you should write to us via our contact us email address – 

contactus@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk or write a letter to Complaints, 

Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority, Incubator 2, Alconbury 

Weald Enterprise Campus, Huntingdon, PE28 4WX within 40 days of the date of this 

e-mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  

https://ico.org.uk/ 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until 

the internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ico.org.uk/
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